Todmorden CE (A) J, I & N School

Newsletter



Wednesday 6th January 2021

We are so sorry that we only managed one full day back before we were told to close... It was so lovely seeing all the children again on Monday. Thank you so much to all the parents who have sent us kind words and their moral support. We really appreciate it.

Please now support your child during the lockdown period not to fall behind

with their education and complete all their home learning each day. Thank you.

The safest place for children to be during this national lockdown is at home or being cared for in a childcare bubble. Nursery is still under review, we may move to a keyworker nursery model if the numbers are too large for our current risk assessment.



Please ensure your telephone number, email address and contact details are up -to-date in school. So that we can contact you during this lockdown period.

NATIONAL LOCKDOWN

We must now stay at home and only leave to:

- Shop for basic necessities.
- Go to work if you cant work from home.
- Exercise outdoors.
- Seek medical assistance or escape harm.
- Attend keyworker of vulnerable places in education or attend a nursery place.

Read the full rules here;

https://www.gov.uk/ guidance/nationallockdown-stay-at-home





For children who have a positive 'can do' learning attitude.

Bunnies = Yuvan Gosai Owls = Lily-Anne Clayton Monty Goldie Reception = Class 1 = Poppy Cunningham Class 2 = Joshua Morritt Class 3 = Mava Dearden Class 4 = Imogen Grunnill Class 5 = Oscar Jacques Class 6 = Ruben Dempsey



READER OF THE WEEK

For children who consistently read at home.

Reception = Joseph Parkes
Class 1 = Millie Garvey
Class 2 = Zubayda Mahmood

Class 3 = Bella Daggers
Class 4 = Tommy Kipping
Class 5 = Adam Bux

Class 6 = Matilda Campbell



For showing our values of Love, Friendship, Trust or Honesty

Bunnies = Merle Inglehearn-Ambler

Owls = Daisy Vickers
Reception = Sally Lee
Class 1 = Luis Taylor

Class 2 = Dexter Crossley-Clayton

Class 3 = Esther Lee Class 4 = Mia Lee

Class 5 = Archie Cunningham Class 6 = Theo Matthews



Our Christian value this half term is:

TRUST

This term we welcome 3 new members of staff. Miss Jessica Denton and Mrs Maisie Yim who will be joining our Woodlands staff. We also welcome Mr Mick Banks who will be our new Site manager. We warmly welcome these new staff and look forward to them being part of #TeamNational!





